Braymer C-4 Board of Education
Braymer School Cafeteria
August 10, 2020
7:00 p.m.

The Braymer C-4 School District held its regular monthly meeting on Monday, August 10, 2020, in the
school cafeteria due to Covid 19 social distancing. Board members in attendance were President Larry
Shoe, members Vickie Davidson, Rachel Hunt, Emily Davies and Jamie Clevenger. Also in attendance
were Superintendent Wade Schroeder, High School Principal Scott Guilkey, Elementary Principal
Lyndsey Hall, Head Cook Penny Yuille and Bookkeeper Cindy Peters. Terry Parker and Shawn Coats
were absent.

President Larry Shoe called the Tax Rate Hearing Meeting to order at 6:56 p.m. No one from the public
attended

Vickie Davidson made a motion to approve the agenda. Emily Davies seconded the motion and 5
members voted yes.

Emily Davies made a motion to approve the consent agenda. Vickie Davidson seconded the motion and
5 members voted yes, :

Under old business, Penny Yuille spoke to the Board about paying the cooks for preparing meals during
the period school was closed due to Covid 19. Penny left the meeting at 7:03 p.m.

Mr. Schroeder gave the Transportation Report.

Lyndsey Hall gave the Early Childhood Report and stated the plan was for 8 students to be in each
class.

In the Superintendent’s report, Mr. Schroeder wanted masks to be mandatory for all students and
employees. Rachel Hunt and Jamie Clevenger stated that they were both against making masks
mandatory. The Board, Superintendent and both Principals discussed the plans for Back to School.

Rachel Hunt made a motion to roll back the tax rate from $3.8264 to $3.75. Jamie Clevenger seconded
the motion and 5 members voted yes.

Rachel Hunt made a motion to approve the Annual Secretary of the Board Report for 2019-2020 school
year. Emily Davies seconded the motion and 5 members voted yes.

Emily Davies made a motion to approve the IDEA Compliance. Jamie Clevenger seconded the motion
and 5 members voted yes.

Emily Davies made a motion to approve the 2020-2021 Transportation Routes. Rachel Hunt seconded
the motion and 5 members voted yes.

Larry Shoe made a motion to hold the next Board Meeting on September 14, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. Emily
Davies seconded the motion and 5 members voted yes.




Larry Shoe made a motion for executive session per section 610.022 following the September 14, 2020,
meeting. Vickie Davidson seconded the motion and 5 members voted yes.

Latry Shoe made a motion for Executive Session per section 610.021 following tonight’s meeting
regarding Personnel matters, Vickie Davidson seconded the motion and 5 members voted yes.

Vickie Davidson made a motion to adjourn at 8:18 p.m. Rachel Hunt seconded the motion and 5
members voted yes.
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Larty Shoe, Board President

Vickie Davidson, Secretary




